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10/03/2025  17:15:262025/0484/P OBJNOT Robert Whitby As a South Hampstead resident I support the redevelopment of this site as I recognise its potential to provide 

new housing that London desperately needs. My objection regards the plans for the provision of a 

supermarket in the new development. We currently benefit from a full size Sainsburys and an Aldi. The 

application states that the Sainsburys alone is currently 7,558 square meters of commercial space. The 

developers are proposing that in the final development there would be a total of just 2,500sqm of supermarket 

space. This is totally inadequate especially considering that the development will result in up to 6,000 new 

residents. The application itself sets out the strength of feeling over the loss of the large Sainsburys and yet 

the developers have chosen to totally ignore this community feedback. We see time and again new 

developments in London with the provision of completely inadequate mini supermarkets. I would urge the 

Council to mandate the provision of a far larger supermarket within the development.

10/03/2025  15:03:302025/0484/P AMEND Daniel Heuman The tallest buildings in this development are too tall for the area. Please can you find a way to approve the 

needed homes and the broad design, but restrict the heights to no more than 8 storeys for any building?
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